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Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing in support of House Bill 2025 but I urge you to include funding for the 

Oregon Community Paths program to create a complete and connected network. The 

Safe Routes to School and Great Streets programs will make our streets safer for 

everyone but the Community Paths funding is essential to tie the network of roads, 

sidewalks and paths together.  

 

I urge you to support HB 2025 and fully fund these life-saving programs. 

 


